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CPC Update 

Sion Romaine & Lisa Barricella, CPC Co-Chairs 
 
CPC members have been busy as bees getting things 
ready for the NASIG 2020 35th Annual Conference in 
Spokane, Washington!  General information about the 
conference, including a link to registration, is available 
on the new (all-new!) NASIG website.  A detailed 
conference schedule, with descriptions of each session 
and pre/postconference, is available on Sched.  
Speakers for the opening session on Tuesday, June 9, 
will be teacher, naturalist, and writer Jack Nisbet, and 
Warren Seyler, BPA and history presentation 
coordinator for the Spokane Tribe of Indians.  (Plan on 
leaving the opening session as well versed on Spokane’s 
story as the locals are!)  The Annual Fun Run, held on 
Thursday, June 11, at 6:00 a.m., will loop along the 
banks of the Spokane River.  For those of you who can’t 
fathom an exhilarating run through nature at six in the 
morning, but might be capable of pulling off a leisurely 
walk in a housecoat and dark sunglasses, Spokane’s 
many bridges will allow you to easily shorten the route 
so you can still boast of beating the perky runners back 
to the hotel.  
 
Once you have registered, you’ll be able to reserve a 
room at the Davenport Grand Hotel for the conference 
rate of $140.  The spacious rooms feature king beds and 
beautiful views of downtown Spokane and Riverfront 
Park.  (The rooms also have remote control blackout 
shades, so you won’t even have to get out of bed to 
watch the sunrise!) 
 

https://www.nasig.org/event-3568014
https://www.nasig.org/35th-Annual-Conference
https://nasig2020.sched.com/
http://www.jacknisbet.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/warren-seyler-a0a13248
https://www.spokanetribe.com/
https://www.nasig.org/2020-NASIG-Fun-Run
https://www.davenporthotelcollection.com/our-hotels/the-davenport-grand/
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